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World Book Day 
This week we celebrated World Book Day on Thursday. Lots of fun was had by 
each of the groups and it was great to see children of mixed ages working together 
to support each other. The children made puppets, created trailers for their top    
traditional tales and had opportunity to create their own stories. I think the       
children really enjoyed coming to school in their pyjamas and sharing stories with 
a hot chocolate. A huge thanks to Mrs Martin for organising the day - we had lots 
of fun! 
 
Attendance 
We would like to politely remind parents and carers that we have to monitor the 
attendance of all pupils closely. At times where attendance may fall below what is 
expected, we will make contact with you via phone call or invite you into school for 
a meeting to discuss potential barriers and offer any support which may be        
required. We also ask that should you need to report absence, that parents contact 
the school office by phone, rather than by class dojo or email. If children arrive 
after 9am, we unfortunately have to mark them as unauthorised, so we continue to 
encourage pupils to arrive as close to 8:30am as possible to ensure they are here 
for registration at 8:45am. 
 
Healthy Snacks 
Can we also politely remind parents and carers we are continuing to promote 
healthy eating and ask that children are provided with a healthy snack for their 
morning break time. We ask that food items such as crisps and chocolate are 
avoided at break times. 
 
Parent Evenings 
If you haven’t already, don’t forget to book your child’s parent consultation. These 

are being held on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March from 3-6pm. The 

booking link can be found here. Please click this link to book your time https://

forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=GeFeFrCCsUeJSocobRS6i3szL4LIslpMoY_aqR4jWIhUMU1DVFUySERDTUk3UUEz

MzVLM0VCUUE4Ni4u.  

Have a great weekend.                                                                     Miss Jane  
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This week’s  

    Attendance  



Awards 

You’ve been noticed! 
A special mention to the following children who’ve been noticed for      

following our school rules this week. 

Priscilla 

Denzil 

Danny 

Sophie 

Charly A 

Sebastian 

Xavier 

Isabelle 

 



Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 

office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 

should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 

checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 

via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 

contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 

who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

School  
Dinners 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 

contact the school office 

Wraparound 
Care 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 

gwc-secretary@rainbowacademy.org.uk 

https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home  

School  

Uniform 

Contact  

Extra Bank Holiday 8th 

May 2023 

24th & 25th July 2023 

Inset Days  

Sickness and Absences 

Important Notice 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 

of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   

contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

School  
Uniform 

 

 

School     
Collection 

Please ensure that the school is informed before 

2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 

contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

Spring Term After School Clubs  
Monday - Reading Club with Mrs Martin 

Tuesday - Maths Club with Mr Keyes (Year 5/6 only) 

Tuesday - Wild Tribe with Mrs Hayes 

Thursday - Sports Club with Mr Nicholas 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Harrison, Jacob, Charlie and Rune 

who are now part of the Collective Worship Team. 

These children will now join Seren, Isabel and Mabel to 

take part in leading our daily Collective Worships. 



At Grampound with Creed, reading is a priority. 

We are dedicated to helping children to love 

reading, both in their early years of reading, but 

also for the rest of their lives. Our staff         

recognise that ‘Reading for pleasure is the     

single most important indicator of a child’s 

future success’ (Organisation for Economic    

Co-operation and Development, 2002) and 

that reading encourages imagination, empathy 

and mindfulness of others.   

 

 

Each week, we’ll be celebrating the children 

who’ve been noticed for a special achievement in 

reading. 

This week’s reading awards go to... 

Denzil 

Esmee 

Leah 

Victoria 

Sophie 

Katie 

Charly A 

Xavier 

Sebastian 

Izzy 

Charlotte 

Thomas 

William 
Chase 
Danny 
Denzil 
Lucas 
Rosie 

Isabelle 
Hedra 
Freya 
Maise 
Vega 
Zion 
Zoe 
Imi 

Jacob 

Charlie B 

Theodore 



Diary Dates  




